
District Governor Sherry has been a member of the Dacotah Mandan 

Lions for 13 years. She has been a very active member since 

becoming a part of the Club and has served in several positions. 

District Governor Sherry has been on the District Cabinet for several 

years in many positions. She served the past three years as the 2nd 

and 1st Vice District Governor’s and the 2019-2020 year as the District 

Governor of 5NW, covering the western half of the State of North 

Dakota. 

Lion Sherry has attended the Great Plains Lions Leadership Institute, 

the Emerging Lions Leadership Institute, the Advanced Lions 

Leadership Institute and the USA/Canada Lions Leadership Forum. 

She has completed the Bachelor’s Program from The Lion’s 

University. Lion Sherry is also a Certified Guiding Lion. 

District Governor Sherry has had a successful year.  She was a part of the Charter of a New Leo Club in 

Beulah, ND. She has the plans ready to have a Lions Women’s Symposium in Bismarck, ND and had to 

reschedule it for the fall of 2020 due to the Covid-19 pandemic.  She has promoted her goal to motivate 

and guide more Lions to be Lion Leaders to make a positive impact in their communities and the District. 

She believes that kindness matters and through the spirit of service we can all change the world. 

District Governor Sherry has been eager and boldly committed to fulfill the position of District Governor 

for District 5NW. She is a “Lion On Fire to Inspire!” 


